
 

 
Crown Valley Traffic Relief Project 

 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT 
 

 

Eastbound Lane Opens, Traffic Lights Synchronized 
 
The roadway widening on the south side of Crown Valley Parkway is now complete and a 
new lane has been opened east of Bellogente.  While the parkway improvements 
continue on the south side, there are now three lanes of traffic the entire length.  
Additionally, a traffic signal timing sequence has been implemented to facilitate traffic flow 
until the automatic detection system can be restored. 
 
Construction continues on the north side of Crown Valley to add another westbound lane.  
This lane is expected to be completed and open by the end of June.  The median and 
parkway landscaping improvements are expected to be completed by the end of August. 
 

 
Every effort will be made to minimize impacts to residents, businesses and motorists throughout 
this and all phases of construction.  Due to unforeseen operational factors or inclement weather, 

these dates and times may change. 

 

 
 

To be added to our distribution list or for more information regarding this project,  
log on to www.crownvalleyparkway.com or  

call the Information Hotline at (949) 470-8494.
 

 
The City of Mission Viejo reminds motorists to please drive with extra caution and reduce speeds while traveling through construction work zones.  

 
Individuals with sensory disabilities can obtain this document in an alternate format by contacting  

3/19/08 the Information Hotline at (949) 470-8494 or through the California Relay System (800) 735-2929 
 

http://www.crownvalleyparkway.com/

